CALL ATTENTION NOTICE

| want to drawn the attention of Minster for Health towards a matter of
urgent public importance that the Government of Khyber Pakhtunkhwa had
been granting/allocating Rs. 100 million and Rs. 70 million since 2013 to
Kidney Centre for patients of kidney trénsplant and dialysis respectively.
The said amount has now been stopped by the Government for unknown
reasons. Therefore, the Government is requested to take immediate steps

to restore the funds to mitigate the suffering of the patients.
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